
  
 

           Strawberry May 2025 Newsletter 
   
Wow, I can’t believe we are already in May and finishing up another very successful year!  It 
has been amazing watching the children thrive and grow!  We are finishing the year with a 
busy month including soccer and Jamaroo! 
  

Open House Please join us for Open House on May 8th from 5:00-6:00.  This is an all-
family event.  Please keep an eye out for a sign up from your group teacher to bring pizza or 
fruit to this fun event! 
 

End of the year celebrations Please mark your calendars for the following celebrations as 
the school year nears the end. The whole family is invited!  More details to come from your 
group teacher!  
PreK- June 10th Graduation ceremony and potluck lunch 12-1  
Savannah- June 10th End of the year group brunch 11:00-12:00   
Bumblebee group-June 9th End of the year potluck picnic 10:30-11:30  
Monkey group- June 9th End of the year lunch 12:00-1:00  
Owl group- June 10th Breakfast 9:30-10:30 
  

Photo Day Information  Next week I will be taking school pictures… 
Monday May 5th-  Bumblebee group and PreK 
Tuesday May 6th- Savannah group 
Thursday May 8th- Owls and Monkey group 
  

Diaper Drive for the Postpartum Support Center We are asking for your donations of 
Diapers and Wipes to help babies in need.  There will be a drop off box in front of both 
school entrances starting May 1st.  Thank you! 
  

 Summer Camp  All sessions still have available spots for our Strawberry Adventure 
camp.  Spaces are limited.  If you need information, please reach out! 
  

Parents Day Gift  Please keep an eye out towards the end of the month for your “Parents 
Day” gift hand made with love by your preschoolers! 
  

Billing For billing questions, please contact Rose Lofrano, our Chief Operating Officer. Her 
contact information is 415-246-4941 and rosetsp1@yahoo.com 
  

Important dates 
May 26 Memorial day 
June 10 Last day of school  
Lisa  

Lisa Vaillancourt  
Director Strawberry Preschool  
415-388-4437  
 

"Strawberry Preschool—proudly celebrating 68 years!"  
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